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Dates for your 

diary 
   Monday 19th December 

Attendance Award- 4OW 

class trip to the panto. 

Tuesday 20th December  

School Council visit Five 

Oaks care home 

Wednesday 21st 

December 

Non uniform class 

Christmas parties 

School closes at 2.00 

(No After School Project) 

School reopens Thursday 

5th January at normal time 

Wednesday 11th January 

Early Years Tour 9.15 

 

 

  Christmas Performances 
 This week children from across the school have worked exceptionally hard in 

putting together great Christmas Performances, including a fantastic Nativity 

performance by Year 2.  Well done everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staffing Update 
 

  A big congratulations to 

Mrs Bruney who will be 

getting married this 

weekend! We hope 

everything goes well! 

We are sad to announce the 

departure of Ms Nel Fevzi 

who has worked as an 

Administrator, in the 

Children’s Centre. We wish 

her luck with her future 

career. 

Park Safety 

As some parents may be aware 

there have been several 

incidents in Bramely park, 

which is next to De Bohun. 

Please be vigilant and be aware 

that mobile phones do not make 

your child safe.     

 

 

Class Christmas Parties  

On Wednesday 21st December 

children will be having class 

parties where food will be 

provided. Children are to come 

to school in party clothes! 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to 4OW who won this terms attendance prize! It was a very close battle with 

5CC only 3 points behind. 

Parental Engagement 

Deborah Price who is studying a NPQH 

(Headship Qualification) has been working to 

look at ways to raise parental engagement 

and suggest ways we can better engage our 

parent community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Snowflake Disco  

Thank you to the friends of De Bohun for an 

excellent evening that was enjoyed by all! 

Together a total of £589.56 was raised to go 

towards the schools new hall facilities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of the staff and governors at De Bohun, we would like to wish you all good wishes 

at this festive time. We will see you all back on Thursday 5th January 2017! 

 


